
 

 

  

 
 

RESUMPTION OF TRADING OF SHARES FOLLOWING THE ANNOUNCEMENT OF 
THE COMPLETION OF CANCELLATION OF SHARES HELD BY CERTAIN 

SHAREHOLDERS 
 

 

On 29 May 2020, VGX Limited (the Company) requested for a voluntary suspension until 
completion of the proposed share cancellation. This voluntary share suspension is to be 
lifted on the next business day after the Company confirms by way of a market 
announcement that share cancellation is completed. 

 
On 16 June 2020, the Company confirmed by way of a market announcement that the share 
cancellation was completed. Therefore, subject to NSX’s confirmation, trading of the 
Company’s securities on NSX will resume at the start of market hours on 17 June 2020. 

 

 
 

For and on behalf of 

VGX Limited 

 

 

CHONG Ying Choy 
Independent non-executive Chairman 
Kuala Lumpur, 16 June 2020 

 


